
Flounder Bay Yacht Club Bridge Meeting 

September 22, 2019 

Meeting called to order at 3:30 pm 

BRIDGE MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: 

Commodore Bob Higgins 
Vice Commodore Nancy Hunting 
Fleet Captain Michael Laboon 
Past Commodore Bill Stinson 
 
Roster Committee: Vern Pittman 
 
Approval of minutes:  The Bridge Meeting minutes of June 4, 2019 were approved. 
 
Vacant Bridge positions for 2020:  Vice Commodore and Fleet Captain are vacant.  Bob will email new members 
regarding their interest in serving in one of these positions.   
 
Oct. 12 Annual Membership Meeting & Closing Day Potluck Planning: 
 
Meeting:     

• The meeting will begin at 10:30 a.m.  
• Each Bridge member will present a short summary of the past year’s activities. 
• A proposed slate of Bridge Officers will be presented and nominations will be taken from the floor 

during the meeting. Fleet Captain and Vice Commodore positions are vacant. 
• Michael Laboon will have the Douglass award completed and ready for presentation. 

 
Potluck: 

• The potluck will begin at 11:00 a.m.  
• Nancy and/or Bob will do the shopping for the luncheon. Expected attendance is approx. 30 people. 
• Bob will ask John Leonie and Steve Gordon if they are available to cook.  If they are not, Ken Hunting will 

do the cooking and ask a member to help him. 
• Suzanne Lockridge and Jeanie Browne have volunteered to host the potluck.  

 
2020 First Bridge Meeting  
There will be a planning meeting held the week following the Annual Meeting with the new Bridge Officers to 
brainstorm cruises (pre-planned or sign-up) and land-based activities. The membership will be invited to attend.  
 
Next Meeting:  Mid-October, date not set.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy Hunting, Vice Commodore  
 


